
From: Barton, Melanie <mbarton@eoc.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/4/2014 9:17:31 AM
Subject: RE: Proviso 1.3

I am close to tears. .  There’s got to be a way around this. . . even if we went to direction district appropriations. . .
Melanie
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Tuesday, March 04, 2014 8:43 AM

To: Barton, Melanie

Subject: FW: Proviso 1.3
 
                I got this last night.  Probably won’t send a response until I’m a little less irritated.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Jinnette, Mellanie [mailto:MJinnett@ed.sc.gov] 

Sent: Monday, March 03, 2014 6:15 PM

To: 'emilyheatwole@schouse.gov'

Cc: Soura, Christian; English, Scott; Teppara, Dino; Jinnette, Mellanie

Subject: Proviso 1.3
 
Good evening;
 
I have attached a memo outlining concerns with implementing Proviso 1.3 in the 2014-15 school year.
 
Please do not hesitate to let me know if you have any questions.
 
 
 
Mellanie
 
Mellanie Jinnette
Chief Financial Officer
SC Department of Education
1429 Senate Street Room 308B
Columbia, SC 29201
803-734-3605
mjinnett@ed.sc.gov
 

The information contained in this transmission is intended only for the use of the person(s) named above. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email. The South Carolina Department of Education is neither liable for the 
proper and complete transmission of the information contained in this communication nor for any delay in its receipt. To reply to 
the agency administrator directly, please send an email to postmaster@ed.sc.gov. Communications to and from the South 
Carolina Department of Education are subject to the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act, unless otherwise exempt by 
state or federal law.
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